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Minutes of Over Hulton Neighbourhood Forum 
Tuesday 23 May 2017 – 7pm 

Conference call  
 

Attendees: D Parkinson     C Bevis         N Taylor 

 M Bevis            N Douglas 

   
 
ND updated on the call that an update email had been drafted to sent out 
to all forum members for information as follows : 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM OVER HULTON NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM 

COMMITTEE 

 

Dear Member 

 

As you know we formed the Over Hulton Neighbourhood Forum as an additional way for us to try 

and protect the Hulton Estate and other green space within Over Hulton. 
 

We are very pleased to let you know that we are now in the first stage of this process with the 

Council, which is to get our Neighbourhood Forum designated by Bolton Council.  This basically 

means that they will recognise us as a recognised body which can form a Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

In addition at getting the Over Hulton Neighbourhood Forum designated by the Council, we have 

also applied for the to be designated boundaries on the plan. 

 

The next stage for us is for the public to comment on our application.  Anyone who lives in the 

area or landowners (inc Peel Holdings) can comment. 
 

What can you do to support?  Responding to the application would be of great support on the 

following basis : 

(a) that you agree with the idea of setting up an Over Hulton Neighbourhood Forum   

(b) that you agree with the proposed area for the Over Hulton Neighbourhood Forum 

 

More details of our application can be found :- 

 

http://www.bolton.gov.uk/website/pages/Localplan.aspx 
 

Comments on these applications should be either emailed to : 

 

idfconsultation@bolton.gov.uk or posted to Planning Strategy, 3rd floor, Town Hall, 

Bolton, BL1 1RU. 

 

Comments MUST BE received by Friday 30th June 2017.  The Council will take comments into 

account before making a decision on whether to designate.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 

Over Hulton Neighbourhood Forum Committee 

 
The Committee approved for the email to be circulated. 
 

 
 

 

Date of Next Meeting 
TBC 

 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/a2bSCpQY7svDOWgUPrPPO?domain=bolton.gov.uk
mailto:idfconsultation@bolton.gov.uk

